
Semi Annual Report 

Concerning Incidents of Bullying 

 

In accordance with Ohio Revised Code Section 3313.666 “District Policy Addressing  

Harassment,” which includes bullying states the posting requirement: 3313.666(B)(10) A  

requirement that the district administration semiannually provide the president of the district  

board a written summary of all reported incidents and post the summary on its web site, if the  

district has a web site, to the extent permitted by section 3319.321 of the Revised Code and the  

“Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974,” 88 Stat. 571, 20 U.S.C. 1232q, as  

amended.  

 

This is the official report complying with the ORC.   

 

I, Mark Lafferty, Principal, certify that there have been no bullying incidents within the school 

district from March 21st, 2024 to the present day, October 26th, 2024. 


